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ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

DATE:   April 16, 2014 
 

Contract 14-C-00026; Howard F. Curren AWTP Transformer Replacement, Phase II – Sheltered 
Market 
 
 
Bidders on the above referenced project are hereby notified that the following addendum is made 
to the Contract Documents.  BIDS TO BE SUBMITTED SHALL CONFORM TO THIS NOTICE. 
 

 
 Item 1: Existing Cable Length Clarification: Contractor shall provide the cost of the transformers 

specified in the bid documents.  For bidding purposes, it is assumed that the existing cable 
length is sufficient to connect to the new transformers.  In the event the existing cable does not 
have the required length to reconnect to the new transformers, contingency monies, included in 
bid, will be used to purchase any cable extensions required. 

 
 Item 2: Attached for reference is the pre-bid meeting sign-in sheet. 
 

 
All other provisions of the Contract Documents and Specifications not in conflict with this Addendum shall 
remain in full force and effect.  Questions are to be e-mailed to Contract Administration@tampagov.net. 
 
 
 
        Jim Greiner     
      Jim Greiner, P.E., Contract Management Supervisor 
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